Hello Green Canyon Parents!

We hope you are all well and have had a great summer! We are looking forward to getting back to school
and supporting you, our teachers and students. As we start the year and begin to plan, we would like to
invite you to help out through volunteering with our PTSA programs during the school year and/or making
a donation to the Green Canyon PTSA. A suggested amount is $25.00. As a thank you, we will include
you on an email list to receive school announcements twice a week to keep you informed of happenings
at the school. Also, we want you to know that this is our fundraiser for the year and 100% of your
donation money goes to helping fund the PTSA programs throughout the year. These activities include
Teacher meals, Reflections, Lunchtime Pack Hour activities and Teacher Appreciation week.

We will be at the school during registration week where you can sign up to volunteer for anything you
would like to help with and/or make a donation to support these programs and activities for our teachers
and students. If we don’t see you at registration, here are the ways you can still sign up to volunteer
and/or make a donation:

e VVenmo - @greencanyonptsa. You can put your settings on private and then indicate in the
comments who your student is and your email address.

e Bring cash or check to the main office at Green Canyon and include your name and email and
your child’s name. Please make checks out to Green Canyon PTSA.

e We love volunteers and need your help! We have several board positions open that
we are looking to fill, including President Elect, Teacher Appreciation Chair and CEF
Christmas Tree Chair. If any of those sound like something you would like to help
with, let us know! We also need volunteers for various events throughout the year so
if you are interested in being on our general volunteer contact list, you can give us
your contact information and we will be in touch.

Thank you so much for your support!
Green Canyon PTSA

Rhonda Wright - President (contact at 435-512-0536 or email at greencanyonptsa@gmail.com with
any questions)



